Mr. Robert E. Eddy, president, Chelan County Historical Society, Cashmere, Eashington.

Dear Mr. Eddy:

Thank you for your letter of April 9.

I have had only one case, of the many books sent, of any going astray but there is always the possibility.

Enclosed is another. The autographs are on the pictures, on page 82, and I'm wondering if your copy did not get mixed up with the others. I had the one copy left, autographed and am sending that, and a carbon of this letter by separate mail. Oth are being put in the same mail.

I am glad you liked Strangers on the Land. I hope it came up to representations andyou found the 63,000 to 65,000 words therein as much as in a larger and more costlier book.

Your season will be under way soon in the museum and I hope you have a good turnover of sales in your book department. Distribution of the book has been going very well to libraries, universities, museums and the few dealers contacted. If your sales indicate, let me know and I will send replacements as originally outlined, \$1.35per unit or book for \$2.25 re-sale.

When the supplies get down to a few hundred, I will let you know so you won't be caught short. As now indicated, I'm sure there are enough to keep the comparatively few outlets stocked until June or perhaps July. I don't know what number the tribe will wish to retain, intact for future use, but probably not mose than a hundred or so.

Am looking forward to visiting your museum as the season progresses.

incerely

Click Relander